
  

 

 

Our aim is to maintain, improve, restore and enhance the park. We are 

highlighting the vital role of green spaces in boosting the health and well-being 

of residents and the community.  

We hope to enhance your experience when you visit our beautiful park, whether 

you walk around the lake and surrounding woodlands, use the play and 

recreational facilities, sport and open spaces, or simply rest and relax on one of 

the many benches. 

We engage with Eastbourne Borough Council and other government bodies for 

the management, maintenance and development of the park and gardens.  We 

do everything we can to make the park a safe and pleasant place to visit.   

We are also working to enhance and preserve flora and fauna, play and 

recreational facilities, and the park's proud heritage. 

Our committee holds regular meetings to discuss new proposals, ideas and 

matters of concern, so we can provide feedback to members and keep them 

informed of our plans and progress.   

You do not have to live in Hampden Park or Eastbourne to join us. Members are 

encouraged to get involved by taking part in decision making, choosing projects, 

social gatherings, and supporting fundraising events. 

Our Annual General Meeting takes place April.  We hope to produce a quarterly 

newsletter with updates on our progress, future social and fundraising events, 

and any other news relating to the park and gardens. 

The annual subscription fee is £5.00.  If you would like to join a growing group 

of friendly and enthusiastic individuals  please fill out your details on the reverse 

of this leaflet.    



  

 

 

MEMBERSHIP FORM 

Cheques should be made payable to 'Friends of The Hampden Park'.   

 
 

Title:  First Name:  Surname:  
 

Address:  
 

Postcode:   
 

Telephone number:   
 

Email address: please complete clearly using the boxes below. 
 

                    

                    

 

The Friends of Hampden Park take your privacy seriously and will only store and use 

your personal information to administer your membership.  We will store this 

information securely and we will never pass your details to a third party. 
 

If you agree to the retention of the above information please indicate your consent by 

signing the box below. 
 

I agree: 
 

 

We are encouraging members to get involved with The Friends of Hampden Park.  If you 

are able to help please tick the boxes below. 
 

Willing to serve on the Committee  
 

Willing to help with fundraising activities and/or help with weeding and tidying  
 

Please post your completed form in the post box within the café (no cheque/cash to be 

posted in the box), or pass to a committee member. 

Thank you. 


